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Welcome back to the
days of carefree
boating with the

return of a classic.



Classic Design
The simple yet classic runabout
lines of the Winner by WJ showcase
a clean, compact design and true
versatility. A morning fishing trip
can easily shift to a late morning
ski session, and an afternoon of
water sport can comfortably
culminate with a leisurely sunset
cruise with friends.

Stability and Ride
We have capitalized on the original
hull design which put Winner on
the map. The modified V-hull
produces a barely-there wake which
means that shredding the morning
glass doesn’t equate to
environmental damage, and
landing the “big one” won’t result
in accidentally dumping your 
partner over the side.

Economy and Ease
The modest compact proportions
result in a package that is
economical to run, requiring less
horsepower to operate, ease of
trailering and towability, and the
whole boat takes up the space of
the family sedan, meaning it can fit
in your home garage, saving money
on storage rentals and pricey
wraps.

Welcome back to the days of carefree

boating with the return of a classic.

The simple yet elegant lines of the

Winner by WaveJumper showcase a

clean, compact design and true

versatility.

The modified V-hull produces a

barely-there wake a n d an

exceptionally stable ride while the

modest, compact proportions result

in a package that is economical to

run, easy to trailer, and easy to store.

Model: Winner by WaveJumper

LOA: 16’ 4”

Beam: 80”

Transom Beam: 61”

Weight: 850Lbs

Transom Height: 20”

Capacity: 6 person Max

Horsepower: 75hp


